
October 11, 2022 

 

Notification of Headquarters Office Relocation to New Floor 

 

Dear Customers: 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. Thank you very much for your continuous support. 

 

We will be relocating our office to the floor indicated below on October 11. The new office will 

be more spacious and will enable us to fully respond to your needs when you visit.  

I would like to thank all of you for your patronage, which made this move possible.  

We will continue to strive to further improve our service and meet your expectations. Your 

continued patronage would be greatly appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Yuki Nakaizumi, Representative Director 

Tomomatsu Trading Co., Ltd. 

 

New Address: Nomura Real Estate Midosuji Honmachi Building 7F (previously 8F),  

4-2-12, Honmachi, Chuo-ku, Osaka, Osaka 541-0053, Japan 

*Tel: +81-6-6786-8358 (unchanged) 

Fax: +81-6-6786-8359 (unchanged)  

Operation start date: October 11, 2022 (Tue.) 

                                                           

 
















